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We are completely opposed to HB2004. It is an over reach of government into our private

affairs and it will hurt those you say you are trying to help! If you do pass this bill, many of us
will just sell our rentals to single family buyers and the rentals will become even more scarce.

Please vote against this terrible bill.
Sally Kelly
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